
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill 

Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Dodgeball  

Wednesday  Singing 
Dance 

Thursday Singing Mathletics 

Friday   

Friday 3rd February 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 6th February 
Keyboard/piano lessons moved to Friday 
 
Tuesday 7th February 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
 
Wednesday 8th February 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Thursday 9th February 
5P visit to Norwich Castle 
1pm – selected Y5 children to maths challenge at 
Taverham Hall 
 
Friday 10th February 
NON-UNIFORM DAY 
Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year R, 1&2 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
1pm – selected Y6 children to maths challenge at 
Taverham Hall 
BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 
 
Monday 20th February 
SCHOOL STARTS BACK 
 
 
 

House Points 
1st – Sandringham - 368 

2nd – Blickling - 220 
3rd – Holkham - 215 
4th – Felbrigg - 184 

 
Attendance Award 

Well done to Zagazoo class with  
99.12% attendance this week. 

 
This week’s certificate winners are:  

Teya Pulford, Dylan Perry, Amelie Rye, Elijah 
Terry, Lucy Stone, Keegan Feek, All of Angelo 
class, Zak Fenwick, Jack Scott, Finlay Vincent, 
Emmi Didwell, Lola Jappy, Jack Keeble, Max 
Sheehy, Kayla Cowley, Freddie Silvester, Lai-
dodou Jobarteh, Ashton McKinney, Joseph 

Stimpson, Sophie Barber, Reggy King and Kieran 
Barrett-Brown. 

 
 

Just a note….. 
Angelo Class 
As you may know Mr Watson joined us last year on a temporary contract to cover 
Miss Gilbert’s maternity leave. He has recently been offered a permanent position 
at another school and will be leaving us today (Friday 3rd February). We would like 
to take this opportunity to thank him for his hard work and wish him all the best at 
his new school. We have appointed a supply teacher for the final week of half term 
while we find a suitable replacement for Mr Watson. In the meantime, Miss 
Anderson will oversee the learning and day to day routine to ensure the children 
remain settled in Angelo class. 
 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
Please can we remind parents of children who have drum lessons at Mill Lane that 
fees are now overdue. Please can you make your payment through the school 
office as soon as possible. 
 
Year 6 London Trip and Year 2 How Hill Visit 
Please can we remind parents of children going on the Year 6 London residential 
that the next payment of £40 is due in today as is the £30 for the How Hill 
residential (3.2.17). Thank you. 
 
Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
Active Kids Sainsbury’s vouchers are back and we are collecting for our school. If 
you do have any please drop them off at either school office. Thank you 
 
Lego for Mill Lane Haven 
The children at Mill Lane have really been enjoying playing with Lego in our haven 
lunchtime club. If anyone has any Lego that is no longer played with we would be 
very grateful for some donations to boost our supplies. 
 
Headlice 
Please can we ask you to check your child’s hair for lice as we have some reported 
cases at both of our sites. Thank you 
 
Norse food 
Thank you to those parents who attended the food taster session last Friday. Norse 
were able to take away some useful comments about the new meals they are 
including on next term’s menu. The ranch pie and blueberry muffins were particular 
favourites. We have sent home the Spring/Summer menu with the children today so 
have a look through to see what is on offer from next half term. 
 
 

 
 
 PTA News 

February: We will be holding our first film club after school at Mill Lane on Thursday 
23rd February. Tickets will be £2.50 which includes entry, popcorn, drink and a raffle 

ticket to be in with a chance to win the DVD.  
Film choice will be selected soon: watch this space! 

 
March: Our annual Easter Fayre will be taking place at Mill Lane on Friday 24th 

March. More info to follow after our parent forum/next PTA meeting, however we 
are already looking for Easter Egg donations for our egg tombola. If you are able to 

provide us with any donations please hand them in to the office when you can. 
 

May: We are excited to announce a new event on our PTA calendar for this year: an 
80’s ladies’ night taking place on Saturday 13th May at Horsford Village Hall. More 

information will follow shortly, but for now put the date in your diary! 
 

July: Plans are already underway for our Summer Fayre on Saturday 1st July. If you 
are interested in having a stall to sell your own products at our event please contact 

our chair Sue Smith. 
 

If you are able to offer help to the PTA please contact our chair Sue Smith via email 
at horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com or the office at office@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 
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